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Question:

a) What is the current full-time-equivalent staff working in the GP Super Clinics branch for
each of the years over the forward estimates?

b) What is the total combined salary of all staff within the GP Super Clinics branch for each
year over the forward estimates? :

Answer:

a)  Asat the end of September 2012, there was approximately 33.8 full-time equivalent
staff within the GP Super Clinics Branch in the Department of Health and Ageing.
Staffing is not allocated over the forward estimates.

b)  The budget allocated for 2012-13 for GP Super Clinics staff costs was $3,907,000,
which includes wages and salaries. These are budgeted on an annual basis and are not
allocated over the forward estimates.



